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Our New and Improved School Website!
We’re excited to let you know that our school website has been redesigned and 
updated—and it’s looking better than ever! A big thank you goes to our School 
Ambassadors, who worked closely with the web designers to give the site a fresh new 
look. We think they’ve done a fantastic job, and we’re proud of their involvement in this 
project. 
Please note that the website address remains the same: www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk 
We hope you enjoy exploring the improved site and find it even more helpful and user-
friendly!

Tesco Stronger Starts - In Store Vote Update! 
We’re thrilled to share that our school’s application to the Tesco Stronger Starts 
programme has been successful! 

Our project, From Garden to Plate, will be part of a public vote in local Tesco 
stores starting from the first week of July 2025 until the end of September 2025.

The aim of our project is to teach children how to grow their own food, helping to support 
their health, education, and overall wellbeing. The more votes we receive, the higher the 
potential funding—up to £1,500—which would make a huge difference to our plans.

You can vote for our project at the following Tesco stores:
Barry Superstore (CF62 8NX)
Penarth Superstore (CF64 1SA)
Penarth Express (CF64 2AH)
Barry Holton Road Express (CF63 4HF)
Rhoose Express (CF62 3DT)
Dinas Powys Castle Express (CF64 4NR)
Barry Road Express (CF63 1BA)

Please spread the word with family and friends, and don’t forget to pop a blue token in 
for us if you’re shopping at any of these stores. 

Thank you for your continued support!

https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/
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Skateboarding Fun for Year 5 & 6!
Yesterday, our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils enjoyed an
incredible skateboarding session delivered by Sam 
from Skateboard Academy. The children had a 
fantastic time learning new skills, building confidence, 
and having fun on the boards. As a special treat, 
the whole school was invited to watch an impressive 
demonstration from both Sam and one of our 
talented Year 6 pupils, who showcased their amazing 
skateboarding skills to lots of cheers and applause! 
A huge thank you to Sam for inspiring our pupils and 
making the session so memorable. We’re really 
hopeful that we’ll be able to run further sessions next year—watch this space!

Pupil Voice Groups Visit Evenlode Primary
This week, members of our Red to Racism and Welsh Warriors pupil voice groups had the 
fantastic opportunity to visit Evenlode Primary School in Penarth. During the visit, our 
pupils proudly shared all the brilliant work they’ve been doing around anti-racism and 
discussed what it means to be Welsh, as part of our ongoing Cynefin focus. It was a 
wonderful chance for the children to collaborate, exchange ideas, and celebrate the 
positive impact of pupil voice in schools. We’re incredibly proud of how confidently and 
thoughtfully our pupils represented All Saints!

PTA News - Rags2Riches Collection
A huge thank you from the PTA to everyone for supporting 
our Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools fundraising effort. We have filled 
the van with the donations and have raised £38.12 for the 
school. Diolch.

School Email Address
Please be aware that the email address — allsaintsps@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk is no 
longer active, and to use our new email address: office@allsaintspsbarry.co.uk  for all 
communication. We kindly ask all parents, carers, and external contacts to update their 
records accordingly. Thank you for your support as we work to enhance our 
communication systems.
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Dates for the Diary
Friday 27th June – PTA Summer Fair
Monday 30th June - Landing Afternoon for Families – NEW Date!
Wednesday 2nd July – Y3 visiting the Knap 
Monday 7th July - Year 6 Leavers Service - Llandaff Cathedral
Tuesday 8th July - Y3 visiting St Fagans Museum
Tuesday 8th July – Year 6 - End of Year Show – more info to follow
Wednesday 9th July – Year 6 - End of Year Show – more info to follow
Thursday 10th July – Rec visiting Barry Island
Friday 11th July – Y6 End of Year Trip
Tuesday 15th July - Take off Day - New Topics for September 25
Thursday 17th July - Y6 Leavers Assembly for Parents (am)
Friday 18th July – Last Day of Term
Monday 21st July – INSET Day – school closed for pupils. 
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